
 

 

Winston-Salem City Council 

APPROVED 

May 18, 2020 

RESOLUTION #20-0180 

RESOLUTION BOOK, VOLUME 2, PAGE 87 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A CHANGE ORDER TO  

JOHN DAVENPORT ENGINEERING, INC. IN THE AMOUNT OF  

$155,000 FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES  

ASSOCIATED WITH THE WIDENING OF MEADOWLARK DRIVE 

 

WHEREAS, on February 16, 2015, the Mayor and City Council awarded a $672,000.00 

professional engineering design services contract with John Davenport Engineering, Inc. for the 

design services for the widening of Meadowlark Drive; and  

WHEREAS, since this contract was awarded by City Council significant development has 

occurred, along with changes requested by our residents, requiring additional roadway design 

being added to the scope of Davenport’s work; and  

 WHEREAS, this work includes revisions to right-of-way maps, roadway revisions based 

on comments from NCDOT and the City of Winston-Salem, additional work to coordinate with 

the WS/FC School System’s planned on site improvements, and to adjust alignments with multiple 

new developments along Meadowlark Drive; and   

 WHEREAS, the current contract value is $752,500.00. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Mayor and City Council of the City 

of Winston-Salem that an increase in the purchase order for a not to exceed amount of $155,000 

is authorized to the purchase order (#23009) issued to John Davenport Engineering, Inc. to cover 

additional design services for the widening of Meadowlark Drive.   


